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The Department of Computer Applications organized workshop on 22nd of August 2023 on  

“WEBPAGE DESIGNING USING PHP” .It was held in Computer Applications Laboratory. The  

Chief Guest Dr.N.GIRIJA (Senior Lecturer, IT Department, University of Technology and  

Applied Science – Muscat ) was welcomed and honoured by Dr.P.Bagyalakshmi (Head of the  

Department).This Workshop was organized for the II and III Year students of BCA. 

 

 

Chief Guest Dr.N.Girija with faculties 

 



 

Dr.N.Girija gave a workshop has fully focused on VALIDATION  in PHP. She  taught 

about methods to validate the form perfectly which was beneficial to the students who are  

doing their project in PHP. The session was really informative and useful to the students. She  

also introduced about the  WEB EXPRESSION – a software which is user friendly as well as it  

reduces the time to design a form .  

 


